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Pueblo Municipal Shooters, Inc.  
Board Meeting Minutes 
November 9, 2020 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by President Terry Curtis at 7:00 p.m.  Board 
members present:  Terry Curtis, Peggy Walker, Christian Nordstrom, Russell Roop, Bill Morris, 
and Lexi Swearingen  

I. Minutes:  It was M/S by Bill M. and Lexi S. to accept the October 12 transmitted minutes.  
Motion carried. 

II. Financial Reports:  It was M/S by Christian N. and Bill M. to accept the October transmitted 
financial reports.  Motion carried. 

III.  Old Business:   

A. Annual Banquet – After much discussion it was M/S by Christian N. and Peggy W. to 
cancel because of COVID. Motion carried. 

IV.  Committees: 
A. Building and Safety – It was M/S by Christian N. and Russell R. to approve the bid by B&K 

Janitorial for $398.00 per month for the cleaning service. Motion carried. 
B. By-Laws – It was M/S by Christian N. and Lexi S. to approve the revisions for submission 

to the membership for approval. Motion carried. 
C. SOPS – It was M/S by Christian N and Lexi S. to approve the FGSC and Instructor SOPs. 

Motion carried. 
 

D. Incident Review – There were 2 incidents of an uncased firearm out of the booth. Both 
were resolved. 

E. Membership – We had 8 new members in November giving us 102 for the year and 733 
total memberships.  

F. Public Information – Nothing new. 
 
V.  Programs: 

A.  Free Gun Safety – on 10/19/20 there were 3 attendees, 10/24/20 had 2 
attendees and 10/31/20 had 5 attendees. With a yearly total of 101. 

B.  RSO – We had 2 meetings and RSO’s had to sign that they had read the RSO SOP. 
C.  Instructors – Nothing new. 
D.  Pistoleras – On hiatus. 
E.  Pistol League – On hiatus. 
F.  Jr. Marksman – They only have Tuesday and Thursday left. 
 

 
 
 
VI.  New Business: 
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A. Our Future With COVID – Discussion about the alternative ways the board will still 
be able to communicate and conduct business if these restrictions get any stricter.  

 
Motion to adjourn at 8:15 p.m. was M/S by Christian N. and Bill M.  Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Christian Nordstrom 11/23/20  


